Ian Murphy



Tel: 01273 485300

5th May 2011

Re: Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 Reference: FOI 408 - 10/11

Dear lan,

Further to my letter of 25th March 2011, I am writing to let you know we are still in the process of assembling the information you requested. I hope that we will shortly be in a position to respond to you in full.

Please accept my apologies for this delay on behalf of NHS East Sussex Downs and Weald and NHS Hastings and Rother and, in the meantime, if there is anything on which you need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Corporate Support Officer NHS Hastings and Rother / NHS East Sussex Downs and Weald